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Language Arts 

It’s a week of fun favorites!  We will get the children’s fingers moving 

as they pretend to be Five Little Monkeys teasing Mr. Crocodile, Five 

Little Ducks swimming in the water and Five Green and Speckled 

Frogs.  We’re Going on a Bear Hunt and Itsy, Bitsy Spider are two of 

the children’s stories that will be shared this week.  We couldn’t 

forget playing kitchen, an all-time favorite with the Two’s class. 

Concept 

We will introduce two new shapes to our 

shape sort activity, triangle and 

rectangle.  Block play will help us better 

understand these new concepts.  The 

children will have loads of fun using 

rectangles, squares and triangles to build 

haunted houses.  We will also work on 

several one to one correspondence 

activities.  We end our week with a fun 

shape hunt around our classroom. 

Craft and Writing 

We will finger paint our new shapes, 

triangle and rectangle and use our fingers 

to trace them.  We will make a fall 

scarecrow craft using our new shapes.  We 

will add in some of our fun favorites too!  

The children will end the week at the easel 

using fly swatters to paint Five Green and 

Speckled Frogs. 
Motor 

We love the fresh, fall air!  Running 

outside and ball play will be our motor 

activities this week.  The children 

have been enjoying our morning dance 

routine.  Dancing helps us to shake 

our sillies out! 

What’s New 

Introductions:  triangle and 

rectangle 

Manners:  Say Thank you 

Halloween Parties are Oct. 29th and 30th.  

The children are welcome to dress up, 

however please refrain from sending 

snacks or goodies from home.  Thank you. 


